Thanks for the opportunity to contribute.

Regional areas require more investment in infrastructure to provide for connectivity and communication - not less. Anything that stifles infrastructure investment from the Telcos is not in the best interests of Regional Australia. 

For far too long the interests of urban areas has received high priority than regional. 
At least obtain a infrastructure spend commitment from all telcos and let them collaboratively and efficiently deliver infrastructure to Regional areas of you are considering roaming.


Kind regards,
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